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Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 3M 99.4% Well Done! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 95.7%. 
Attendance for the year so far is at 93.6% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

3M 99.4% 

2C 98.0% 

5HI 97.6% 

6F 97.6% 

5P 96.7% 

6W 96.0% 

1D 96.0% 

2B 95.3% 

4B 95.3% 

RM 94.4% 

RB 94.4% 

1C 93.3% 

4I 93.1% 

3C 92.2% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

  NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 18
th

 FEBRUARY 2022 

4I CLASS ASSEMBLY 

On Friday the 4
th

 March at 9.00am 4I will present 

their class assembly to parents.  

This will be just 4I and parents to Limit further 

contact within school. It will be a great opportunity 

for the children to share with parents what they 

have been learning in class face to face. 

We hope that parents will be able to join us! 

Upcoming events! 

Monday 14
th 

February – Theatre performance ‘Jungle Book’ 

Friday 18
th

 February – School Closes for Half term 

Monday 28
th

 February – School opens  

Thursday 3
rd

 March – A Fairy tale World Book Day 

Friday 4
th

 March – 4I Class Assembly 

Thursday 17
th

 March - Reports to Parents 

Tues 22
nd

 / Weds 23
rd

 – Parents Evenings face to face 

 Thursday 7
th

 April – Easter Service  

   

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK! 

Yahya Khan in 5P for Writing!! 

 

Mental Health         

& Well being! 
We kicked off children’s mental health and well 
being week last week with the worry wizard and 

have continued to work with children in school to 

promote positive mental health through a wide 

range of activities and stories.                         

Please see the school website for a link to activities 

you can participate in with your children too! 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

 

 

 

This year will be the 25
th

 Anniverary of World Book 

Day on the 3
rd

 March and to celebrate it we are 

going to take the Fairytale theme and encourage 

pupils to come dressed as any fairy tale character 

hero or villain, prince, princess, dragon or mouse! 

We ask that they bring into school their favourite 

book and a good condition book to donate.             

Thankyou  


